COLLEGE ASSOCIATION 

 January 7, 2009 College Association Minutes 
Present: : Michael Escott,  Nane Ghazaryan, Tatyana Gleyzer, 

Robbie Hassel, Jaclyn Marchionni, Gregg Morris,  Michael  Schleifer, 

Amanda Tang, Clay Williams

Nicole Hector-Hutchinson – non-voting representative College association Office

Written Proxies: Deborah Francois to Nane Ghazaryan
Items were taken out of agenda order to accommodate group representatives who were present to answer College Association questions regarding their agenda items.      
1. Approval of Minutes – December 10, 2008 minutes were unanimously approved.
2. Budgets
EARMARK
USG Clubs




$7,000.00  unanimously approved
GSA Clubs
Performing Arts Clubs
Publications

USG Clubs
A Little Night Music



$1,200.00  unanimously approved
Asian Ladies Learning



$   375.00  unanimously approved
Film&Media Society



$4,700.00  tabled


* 2
Gospel Choir




$1,000.00  unanimously approved   
* 1
LATE SUBMISSIONS
3. Line Transfer/Budget Modification
4. Line Transfers

Accounting Society



$  220.00  unanimously approved
Cheer Squad




$  793.00  unanimously approved
Stephen Vasquez




$  115.74  unanimously approved
LATE SUBMISSIONS
5. Budget Modification
Envoy





$  700.00  unanimously approved
Roosevelt Institution



$  260.00  unanimously approved
LATE SUBMISSIONS
6. Income Earned: none
LATE SUBMISSIONS

7. Old Business

Very Creative People – this group has said they will meet with Dean Escott; they may cancel their     charter.

Colombian Club – tabled – no club representative was present to answer questions previously submitted.

Discussion of club spending of student activity fee funds. There was a lengthy discussion by the College Association board members. It was decided that the issue should be held over for further discussion, however, many members were leaning toward continuing to deal with exceptions to the established policies should be taken on a case by case basis.  The question was raised as to what the state guidelines for meal allowances is. Tatyana Gleyzer will bring this information to the next College Association meeting.

New Business   - none
A motion was made, seconded and unanimously approved to adjourn.








Respectfully submitted,







Mary L. Michael

NOTES:

1. Gospel Choir – budget – this budget was unanimously approved with the stipulation that the ipod cannot be purchased until a written statement of who will be responsible for it is submitted to the College Association Office.

2. Film and Media Society – budget - this budget was tabled due to no club representative present to answer previously submitted questions regarding budget items. 
